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3rd January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Key Worker Survey 

I am sure that you are aware of the current news coverage regards schools opening from Monday 4th 
January.  At the time of writing to you, there are plans for us to open to all pupils from Tuesday 5th 
January; however, this may change based on government and trade unions.  
 
To help with planning different scenarios, could you please complete the below Google Docs form if 
you are a Critical Worker (Key Worker) and your child(ren) would require a school place should the 
school be forced to close.  Again, the school’s aim is to open to all pupils but we need to plan for all 
scenarios. 
 
Please complete this form if you are a Critical Worker (Key Worker) and you would like a place for your 
child.  As before, the school may require evidence of your role.  
 
Please follow the link to see the list of roles:    
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-
provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 

Please click the link to complete the form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Qthkesk3eqzK3DeCUPHfwbejB3iYSw8q-mkuv0GtbG0/edit 
 
If you have more than one child at the school, you will need to complete multiple forms.  Please 
complete the form(s) no later than 11.00am on Monday 4th January. 

I will of course keep all parents and carers updated by email as soon as information is available. Thank 
you so much for your patience and understanding during this time.  

Kindest regards  

 

 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
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